SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
Sunday, February 19, 2023
CONFESSIONS 3:15 —3:50 P.M. on Saturday in Watford City

Fr. Brian Gross 842-3505 Marella (Secretary) 570-5989
PO Box 670 Bulletin deadline Wednesday
MASSES:
Mon. 20 No Mass
Tues. 21 7:00 P.M. For + Ann Haugen
Wed. 22 12:10 P.M. ASH WEDNESDAY - For + Genny Berg
Watford City
5:15P.M. ASH WEDNESDAY - For + Albert Mrachek
Alexander
6:30 P.M. ASH WEDNESDAY - The Members of Epiphany & Our Lady Of Consolation
Watford City

Thurs. 23 No Mass
Fri. 24 9:00 AM. For + Kathy Heinen
5:30 P.M. STATIONS OF THE CROSS @ Epiphany
Sat. 25 4:00 P.M. For + Neale Hartman
Watford City
READER: Madison Millet
Sun. 26 8:30 A M. For The Members of Epiphany & Our Lady Of Consolation
Alexander
10:45 A M. For + John Wurzer
Watford City
READER: Pat Muhad
COUNTERS: Nadine Lyon, Pat & Sally Golberg
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS
SPANISH MASS: Spanish Mass this Sunday, February 19 at 1:30 P.M. at Epiphany.
REMINDER - YOUTH GROUP: Youth Group will have a Game Night this Sunday, February 19" from 6 to 8 P.M.
ASH WEDNESDAY: Please note Mass times above for Ash Wednesday which marks the beginning of the Lenten Season. As
Catholics we are to fast and to abstain from eating meat on Ash Wednesday and on Friday’s during lent. In addition, the giving of
alms is one way to share God’s gifts. Rice Bowls are available at the back of the church and inside is a Lenten Calendar that you
and your family can follow throughout the 2023 Lenten Season, please take one. Reminder that Stations of the Cross is held each
Friday at 5:30 P.M. at Epiphany during the Lenten Season as well.
SPECIAL COLLECTION: Reminder - There will be a Special Collection taken this week on Ash Wednesday for outreach to
the poor.
HEALING SERVICE: St. Anthony Church in New Town is having a Healing Service on Sunday, February 26 at 6:30 P.M.
Come experience the Healing Power of God! Everyone is welcome!
ST. THOMAS THE APOSTLE, TIOGA: Fr. Corey Nelson in Tioga, ND would like to invite you to come to a Lenten Mission
on March 1%, 2" & 3™ at St. Thomas the Apostle in Tioga @ 7:00 P.M. Guest speaker will be Mrs. Patty Schneier from the
Archdiocese of St. Louis. For more information, please see flyers located at the back of the Church.
PARISH RETREAT - SAVE THE DATE: Epiphany will have a Lenten Parish Retreat Friday, March 3™ — Sunday, March 5™,
concluding with a Healing Service at 6:00 P.M.
STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT: “While we have the opportunity, let us do good to all people — especially to those of the
household of the faith.” (Galatians 6:10)
CURSILLO WEEKENDS: The Bismarck Diocese will be holding their 2023 Cursillo weekends at Trinity High School in
Dickinson in March. The Men’s weekend will be March 2-5, with the Women’s weekend following on March 16-19. For more
information or to register, visit bismarckcursillo.com or call/text Jonathan Marolh at 701-445-3456 for the men or Anita Elkin at
701-426-7384 for the women.
MARCH 10-12, 2023: Youth trip to Bismarck for Grades 7-12 on March 10-12, 2023.
MARYVALE RETREAT OPPORTUNITY: There will be a Women’s Retreat in Valley City on March 17-19 or July 7-9 and
is sponsored by The Sisters of Mary of the Presentation and titled “I Thirst”, cost is $130 and to register, please call Amanda at
701-845-2864 or email maryvalesmp@gmail.com
REMINDER - COOKBOOKS ARE STILL AVAILALE: There are still Catholic Daughters Cookbooks available and can
be purchased for $20. Contact Chris Nelson at 701-978-8957 to purchase.
VOCATION VIEW: Have you tried what Jesus directs us to do? Love of enemy, no payback, and going beyond what is asked
are difficult to observe in our world. Be attentive to those commands and ask for the grace to live them. (Matthew 5:38-48)
ROSARY ON SUNDAYS: Rosary is said each Sunday prior to the 10:45 A.M. Mass. Please come and pray the Rosary before
Mass. If you are need of a Rosary while at Church, the Rosary Guild has made Cord Rosaries and they are available and hanging
by Fr’s. office.
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Eucharistic Adoration is held every Friday from 9:30 A.M. to 9:30 P.M. Thank you to all
scheduled adorers! Your generosity and commitment make it possible for others that can’t commit to a specific time to be able to
come and adore the Lord when their schedules allow. All are welcome to come and pray before our Lord in the Blessed
Sacrament during this time. More volunteers are needed — if you are available, please call Stephanie at 813-415-8486.
Fr. would like two people in the Church at all times during Adoration.
COLLECTION: Collection last weekend in Watford City totaled $3,339.05. Thank you!

THE TRUE TEST OF CHARACTER IS NOT HOW MUCH WE KNOW HOW TO DO,
BUT HOW WE BEHAVE WHEN WE DON'T KNOW WHAT TO DO.



